
Letter:  Adventure  Mountain
spends time at B&B
To the community,

Adventure Mountain owners Jim and Linda Mueller are longtime
and enthusiastic supporters of Bread & Broth’s Monday meal. 

“Bread & Broth is a great organization serving delicious meals
to the South Lake Tahoe community,” commented Jim Mueller. 
“Adventure Mountain and our family always enjoys helping out
such a great organization and getting to spend time with our
community members.”  

It was a family/business affair with sons Max and Luke and
longtime friend and Adventure Mountain retail supervisor Cathy
Vogelgesang completing the Adopt A Day sponsorship crew.

As an Adopt a Day sponsor, Adventure Mountain hosted the May 1
meal  by  donating  $250  to  cover  the  costs  associated  with
providing the full course meal to those attending the dinner.
Having the Adventure Mountain sponsor team was an extra bonus
thanks to their cheerful and helpful family business attitude
as they worked with the B&B volunteers throughout the evening.

Thanks to the generous support of donors like the Muellers,
B&B is able to not only provide meals every Monday, but serves
a soup and simple entree meal at the Lake Tahoe Community
Presbyterian Church every Friday. Additionally, for the past
two school years, the B&B 4 Kids program is providing weekend
food to students in need throughout the school year. Kudos to
Adventure Mountain for donating time and funds to help feed
those in need.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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